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Madam Chair, 

4. My delegation particularly commends the efforts of the Codification Division in 

exploring innovative means to continue pursuing the objectives of the Programme despite 

the challenges posed by the pandemic for the second year in a row. We appreciate the 

development of the remote self-paced learning curriculum, which drew on readily 

available resources such as the International Law Handbook and the Audiovisual Library. 

We also appreciate the pilot online Regional Workshops as important interim means of 

capacity-building until the Regional Courses could resume in-person. We are further 

heartened to note that the alumni network of participants continues to benefit under the 

Programme of Assistance through various online interactive sessions. We are hopeful 

that the participant selected for the Hamilton Shirley Amerasinghe Memorial Fellowship 


